
Shirly Merrick Way Dedication

Description

Congratulations to the Shirley Merrick family on the final approval of “Shirley Merrick Way” at the
corner of Avondale Avenue and Reading Road.

Please join your friends and neighbors and the Merrick Family to celebrate “Shirley Merrick Way” on
Friday, February 23, 2024 at 2:00pm.

Vice Mayor Kearney will hold the dedication of “Shirley Merrick Way” as a secondary honorary sign to
the Avondale Avenue street sign. The Merrick Family has a long history in North Avondale and at the
founding site of the S & A Health Food store.

Read more about the Shirley Merrick family history in North Avondale here: Shirley Merrick Way
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